From: Delabruere, Rebecca

To:

Subject: Re: AGO Vermont Public Records Request [Corcoran]
Date: Thursday, August 8, 2024 5:00:27 PM
Attachments: Corcoran PRA 10 day Itr request.pdf

Afternoon, Mr. Corcoran,

[ hope this email finds you well. Please find attached our response to your recent Public
Records Request.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you,
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Rebecca |. Delabruere

Paralegal III ~ Medicaid Fraud and Residential Abuse Unit
Office of the Vermont Attorney General

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

(802) 828-5511

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you
are not the intended recipient (or have received this email in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e mail. Please
consider the environment before printing this e mail.



CHARITY R. CLARK
ATTORNEY GENERAL

TEL: (802) 828-3171

\““\'.ago.\'el'mout.gov

STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
MEDICAID FRAUD AND RESIDENTIAL ABUSE UNIT
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

August 8, 2024

Matthew Corcoran

Unite Kmi om

Re: Public Records Request
Dear Mr. Corcoran,

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated August 3, 2024, in which
you request:

Any court transcripts, police records or interviews by police or any authority to
do with State of Vermont Vs Jody Herring (Superior Court Washington Unit,
Criminal Division Docket no. 980-8-15), or Jody Herring’s 2015 arrest for the
murders of Lara Sobel, Regina Herring, Rhonda Herring and Julie Falzarano.

Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(a)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke
its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and
appropriately examine a voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are
demanded 1in a single request.

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.

Sincerely,

Domaencea Patedn

Domenica Padula
Chief, Criminal Division
Office of the Attorney General





